
City of Strathmoor Manor 

Minutes for March 22, 2022


In attendance: Commissioners: Brian Cobb, Brooke Heitz, Kathy Zandona and Susan 
Stopher, ; John Harrison, Attorney.


The Resolution Series 2022, Number 3 authorizing  the Strathmoor Manor Commission 
to meet in a “zoom” format in accordance with the state of emergency in regard  to 
Covid-19 epidemic was unanimously passed.


The Minutes for the February, 2022 meeting were approved.


Police Business-


The February, 2022 police reports submitted by Chief Lamey were reviewed. 


Financial- 


Financial reports for February,  2022 were approved.


Cobb reported that the audit should be presented at the April meeting by John McIntyre.


The UFIR for the period ending June 30, 2021 is due May 1st and Cobb will complete, 
but not file it until the audit is reviewed.


A insurance tax check was received for $80,107.43 from United States Fire Insurance.  
Cobb indicated a state statute regarding this matter and Harrison will research it.


Resident Business -  No resident concerns were raised.


General City -


Candidate filing deadlines for the Mayor and Commissioners is June 7, 2022.  Filing 
forms and instructions are available at http://elections.jeffersoncountyclerk.org .


There is no update on the KY Department of Transportation TAP grant.


City Business/Legal -  


The police contract with Strathmoor Village has been reviewed and approved by DLG,


http://elections.jeffersoncountyclerk.org


Maintenance Report -


Nalley completed spring clean up and fixed the stop signs. He has proposed a monthly 
payment for his work and snow removal. After length discussion,  Zandona  will contact 
him with the questions and concerns for review at the April meeting.


Communications -


Heitz will include property tax reminders on the Manor FB pages this year.


The next meeting will be April 26, 2022.



